
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2022 

   

Question (1) What legislative requirement exists on bus operators to 

consult with the Council before making significant changes 

to existing bus routes? 

Answer (1)  

 (2) Did Lothian Buses consult with the Council regarding the 

route changes which were subsequently announced on 5 

June 2022? 

 (2)  

 (3) If Lothian Buses did consult with the Council, what feedback 

was provided by officers? 

 (3)  

 (4) Is there any expectation on officers to seek the views of 

ward councillors on proposed changes to bus routes before 

offering formal feedback to bus operators? 

 (4)  

   

   

 
 


